
    

    

Dunany Country Club Newsletter, July 6, 2016 

AGM Highlights 

The Annual General meeting was held on Saturday, July 2 and was well attended by the membership.  The President thanked the 

outgoing Board members Chris Wynn, Barbara Armstrong and Francois Côte for their tremendous contributions to the Club and 

welcomed the new members of the Board:  David Eramian as Club Captain, Jeff Best, Director, Environment and Ingrid Gratz, 

Treasurer. 

A change to the By-Laws was presented and passed by the membership.  This would allow Social membership for Spouses of 

regular members, those who have been part of the Junior Program and sons and daughters of Regular members.  Two 

amendments to the Rules in the By-Laws were confirmed:  to expand the play for Introductory members to before 8 am on 

weekends and holidays, and to be able to make special arrangements for payment of initiation fees for intermediate golfers 

moving into the Regular category.  A further potential amendment to the By-Laws making the frequency of play the same across 

all categories at 4 times/year was deferred for further study.  Norm Castator, incoming President thanked Lynn Palmer for her 

leadership over her term. 

 

A Word from the Social Committee 

Thank you to everyone who contributed to Casino Night this past weekend! We had a very good turnout considering the weather 

and had lots of fun. Our big winner of the grand prize for the weekend away in Mont Tremblant was Julie Blake. Congrats and 

have fun Julie! 

 

     (Photos by Chris Wynn) 

 



 

Our Next big social weekend is July 22-23. On the Friday, July 22 we have our annual Night Golf, followed by the first of our two 

Nine and Dines this summer on Saturday, July 23. As usual, please contact cawynn@hotmail.com  if you would like to volunteer or 

reserve tickets at the starter shack. Both events have a cap so reserve early.  

We are also only a month away from our 2nd annual Music Fest on August 6th, and with last years’ turn out being so successful 

we are keeping the same set-up with a few new additions. Get down to the starter shack early and take advantage of the pre-

show discount on tickets. 

 

Results for Parent & Child 16 and Over 

The winners of the Bronze Trophy played Sunday July 3rd are Barb Campbell and Rob Campbell with a combined net score of 142. 

Congratulations! 

 

Ladies’ Invitational Golf and Lunch 

Organize your team of 4, and dress to impress the judges in “nine shades of green” on Wednesday, July 13.  Registration is $25 for 

members and $45 for guests.  Please note registration closes July 10th 

 

Men’s Invitational 

The starters are now taking registration for this year’s Men’s Invitational Tournament Thursday, July 14. The format is four man 

Vegas with a shotgun start at 10 am.  The cost is $25 for members and $45 for guests. You must register in person at the starter 

shack. 

 

Calling all Quilters! 

We need volunteers to embroider on the quilt.  Volunteers are welcome anytime, morning and afternoon at the home of Jane 

Burnell-Jones. Please call or email Jane when you are available. We are also in need of embroidery lamps (a lamp with a 

magnifying glass attached), if you have one in your possession and are able to lend it to us for a couple of weeks. Many thanks, 

Jane 450.562.5990 

janeburnelljones@gmail.com 

113 Chemin Ross (5th house on your left) 

To celebrate the 40th Anniversary of the Dunany quilt this year, we are offering a fundraising initiative of a commemorative mug.  

A sample will be available shortly. The cost of each mug is $20. This is a onetime only event to memorialize this special occasion. 

To pre-order, please send an e-mail to June Parker at bigred2171@bell.net. 

Have you ever worked on a Dunany quilt this year or over the past 40 years? If so, and you haven't done so already, we'd like you 

to sign the back of this year's 40th anniversary quilt. 1976 was the year of the first Dunany quilt, which makes 2016's quilt a very 

special one. Please add your signature to the back to be part of all that history.  If you can't make it, don't worry, your name will 

be added. We have records of our quilters over the years! 

The place: DCC clubhouse 

Time: 11 am -1 pm,  Saturday, July 9 

Drop in before the Husband and Wife Tournament! 

 

mailto:janeburnelljones@gmail.com


 

Abrinord 

A reminder that golfers must respect the ‘eco-zone’ around the creek on the 8th hole. This shoreline band is an important 

conservation measure designed to protect the ecological quality of the waters flowing from the golf course towards Clear Lake. 

Yoga TODAY! 

Yoga starts Wednesday, July 6 at 4 pm with Elizabeth Hay.   Wednesdays are yoga for golf; bring water, a mat if you have one 

(there are limited mats available this year), a shorter iron, 7, 8, or 9.  If you have not already signed the medical waiver and paid, 

please arrive a bit early to do so. See you then. 

 

This Weekend! 

It’s the Husband & Wife (The Turtle) Tournament Saturday, July 9 at 1 pm.  

The Men’s A Intersectionals will be held Sunday, July 10 – please note the tee will be closed at 8:45 am, followed by Parent & Child 

Under 16 at 1 pm. The tee will re-open after the last Parent & Child tees off. 

Please join us in welcoming our new members at the New Member Orientation Sunday July 10 at 10 am. 

 

If you have news or photos to share with our fellow DCC members please contact Cindy Aikman at aikmancindy@gmail.com.  

Have a wonderful week! 


